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NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Contact: Margo Aldrich
Sept. 6, 2016 Phone: 303-450-8713

maldrich@northglenn.org

Civic Center Master Planning for Northglenn

(Northglenn, CO) The city of Northglenn has embarked on a master planning process for
the civic center, the area on the south east corner of I-25 and 120" Ave including the area

where the Northglenn Recreation Center and City Hall now stand.

A master plan is a vision for the future of a specific area that is based on thoughtful
strategic analysis along with community input. The goals of the plan are to enhance
community identity; evaluate the best location and design for municipal facilities; build

on the success of Webster Lake Promenade and SCL Health; and strengthen connections



between possible uses of the land. In a land locked city such as Northglenn, it’s
imperative that available land is used in the best way possible.

Once complete, the city envisions an inviting and functional heart of the community, one
residents will be proud of and that will serve the needs of residents now and for

generations to come.

The planning process is scheduled to be complete by the end of 2016. Implementation
will take several years and will be phased in over time. Cost is also a consideration; being

fiscally responsible is a top priority.

The public is invited to learn more about the Northglenn Civic Center Master Plan at the
informational meeting, Tuesday, Sept. 20, 6-8 p.m., Northglenn Senior Center, 11801
Community Center Drive. Public input is critical to the success of the plan, all

viewpoints will be considered.

For more information visit www.northglennciviccenter.org
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For more information about the city’s services and offerings, visit www.northglenn.org

and follow us on Twitter and Facebook.
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